
 

                                                                               October 2020 

Future Events 

October: The monthly meeting at the Nerang Hotel has been cancelled. 

November:  
The Wednesday event will be a BYO morning tea at the Porters followed by a pub lunch at Harrigan’s Irish 
pub, Calypso Bay Jacobs Wells. Please advise David Willmott on 5593 2524 if attending the lunch, and 
John Porter on 0411 119844 if attending morning tea - by the 28th October. 
Meet at the Porters between 9.00 and 9.30am and tea and coffee will be provided. 
Those members who would like to skip the morning tea are asked to drive directly to Harrigans. 
Date: 4th November 2020 
Meet at: Morning Tea – 11 Fred Astaire Avenue Maudsland 
              Lunch - Harrigans Irish Pub, Calypso Bay at 12.00pm. 
 

The November meeting and Annual General Meeting will be held at the Hinterland Hotel, 53 Station 
Street Nerang on Monday 30th November commencing at 7.00pm. 

 
December:  
The 7th Anniversary of Wednesday events will be held on the 2nd December. Details in the next newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To be held on Sunday 6
th

 December 

At the Glades Golf Club, Glades Drive Robina 

Meet for drinks at 11.30am with lunch at 12.00pm 

A free drink of wine, beer or soft drink  will be available on  Arrival 

followed by an alternate drop  three course lunch 

Together with fresh rolls, tea or coffee 

We will have our usual Christmas Hamper plus other prizes 

Cost will be subsidized by the club - members to pay $30pp 

RSVP: Di Cooper 0411 176050 by 30
th

 October 

(Please advise any special dietary requirements) 

Payment required by 30
th

 October to  

Club Account BOQ 124-001 A/C No. 10224513 

Gold Coast Christmas Party 



Committee and Events 

Unfortunately 2020 has not been as successful a year for the Gold Coast Register as previous years due to 
the health shutdowns. However our thanks goes to those members who have contributed in some way to 
the events we have been able to hold during the year, and to the 2020 Committee. 
We would like to continue this tradition into 2021 so please consider putting your name forward for next 
year’s committee at the AGM on the 30th November and maybe bring some fresh ideas into our events 
calendar. Even organising one event will contribute to making 2021 another great club year. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday Lunch at the Canungra Hotel 
 

   

All Correspondence to:                                The Secretary             
                                                                   JDCQ Gold Coast Register   
                                                           PO Box 7636 Gold Coast Mail Exchange Qld 4217 
 

Club Account (For Payment):   Bank of Queensland BSB 124 -001      A/C No. 10224513 
 


